
Youth Epistle 

 

June 4, 2016 

Greetings to Friends everywhere from the Youth of Great Plains Yearly 

Meeting, 109th annual session June 2nd-4th, at University Friends 

Meeting, Wichita, KS.  Three youth gathered:  from Wichita, KS, 

Jocelyn Mallonee; from Hominy, OK, Isaac Jake, and Joseph Nagle.  

We discussed the recurring theme of “Where do we belong as Friends 

and as young people in a Friends community?” Adults who joined in the 

discussion were Dean Young, Heartland Friends; Monica Warnken, 

Northridge Friends; Laura Dungan, Heartland Friends; and, Aaron 

Fowler, Heartland Friends.   

We wrote music, talked about deep questions, drew a spiral of roots, and 

thought about irrational numbers as a part of Divinity.  We started our 

own journal as a tool to connect with God.   

We would like to thank the Great Plains Yearly Meeting for giving us a 

way for us to find out who we are as young people in the Friends 

community.   

In Unity to share in the Light of all people,  

Youth Yearly Meeting 2016 

Great Plains Yearly Meeting 

 


